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September 1, 2021 
 
 
For: Essential Care-Givers and Visitors 
 
Re-Initiating Rapid Antigen Testing  
 
 
The forth wave is here, as evidenced by the increasing number cases of covid-19 across the province. Additionally, 
variants of concern, such as Delta and evolving variants of interest, such as Lambda, are proving highly to be 
highly transmissible and pose a significant risk.   
 
Fairview Parkwood believes the health and safety of our residents, families, team members and visitors is 
paramount.  
 
Therefore, starting Tuesday, September 7th, 2021, we are re-implementing Rapid Antigen Testing protocols. These 
enhanced preventative protocols include:  
 

• Rapid antigen tests will be required each time you visit the community  
• Tests are required, regardless of vaccination status 
• If you are unimmunized, you will be asked to wait in the clinic for 15 minutes while the test is processed  

 
If you receive a positive result, a member of the clinic will advise you. You will be asked to go home to isolate and 
notify Public Health who will advise you of next steps, such as a PCR test.  
 
Additionally, Public Health guidelines will be maintained, including: 

• Wear a mask will on the property 
• Practice frequent hand hygiene 
• Maintain social distancing  

 
We are grateful for your diligence as we journey through the forth wave. We appreciate your support to go above 
and beyond to protect our communities.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the rapid antigen testing, please do not hesitate to reach out to a member of 
the leadership team.  
 
Thank you.  


